
 

Tomb of the Unknown Soldier  – November 2021 

 
The speaker at the Smithville Historical Society’s annual meeting on November 7, 2021, was Vicky 

House.  Vicky serves as municipal historian for the village and town of Oxford.  

 

Vicky presented a powerful and poignant program on the history of the Tomb of the Unknown 

Soldier, this being its 100th anniversary year.  Her PowerPoint program included photographs as 

well as an original film clip.  

 

Along with members of the Smithville Historical Society, we were pleased to welcome guests 

from Oxford. 

 
 

 
 


